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Gender Mainstreaming in Skills Development United Nations Development Programme
2019-10-23 Gender Mainstreaming in Skills Development: Guidance Paper and Tools
aims to harness the transformative potential of gender mainstreaming in skills
development by taking a holistic approach involving guidance and good practices at
the policy, sector and implementation levels. The guide explores potential
opportunities for gender mainstreaming in skills development in India – one of the
world’s fastest-growing economies and home to a large youth population.
Tackling Correctional Corruption Andrew Goldsmith 2016-05-23 Corruption is a
problem in prisons about which we hear very little, except when there is an escape
from custody or other scandal that makes the media. The closed nature of
correctional institutions has made the activities that go on within them less
visible to the outside world. While some persons might be inclined to dismiss
correctional corruption as an issue, this view ignores the scale of criminality
and misconduct that can go on in prison and the impact it can have upon not just
the good order of the prison or the rights of prisoners but on the prospects for
successful reintegration of ex-prisoners into society. This book is the first to
examine the phenomenon in any detail or to suggest what might be done to reduce
its incidence and the harms that can arise from it. Andrew Goldsmith, Mark Halsey
and Andrew Groves argue that it is not enough to tackle corruption alone. Rather
there should be a broader attempt to promote what the authors call ‘correctional
integrity’.
Post-conflict Colombia and the Global Circulation of Military Expertise Manuela
Trindade Viana 2022-05-14 By challenging more common analyses that point to the
existence of a "post-conflict scenario" in Colombia and those that resist the
narrative of "success", both of which operate within the logic of presence/absence
of violence, this book proposes instead that we think of "post-conflict" in terms
of the transformation of the rules on the use of violence. The analysis unfolds in
two parts: the first explores the conditions of possibility of the Colombian
“success story” and the web of criteria legitimizing the “success”, as well as the
silencing mechanisms allowing for Colombia to circulate internationally as a
formula to be replicated in other parts of the world; the second, focuses on the
historicization of the mechanisms through which new rules are transmitted among
the professionals of the public force, specifically the transformations of
military schools and training centers in Colombia from times of “war” to “peace”.
The author argues that key to this transformation is a unique discursive
articulation around the “military professional” which slides from “citizen-
soldier” to “expert-soldier”.
Beyond Decommissioning Michele Laraia 2019-06-08 Beyond Decommissioning: The Reuse
and Redevelopment of Nuclear Installations presents the most up-to-date research
and guidance on the reuse and redevelopment of nuclear plants and sites.
Consultant Michele Laraia extensively builds upon experience from the
redevelopment of non-nuclear industrial sites, a technical field that has
considerably predated nuclear applications, to help the reader gain a very
thorough and practical understanding of the redevelopment opportunities for
decommissioned nuclear sites. Laraia emphasizes the socioeconomic and financial
benefits from very early planning for site reuse, including how to manage the
decommissioning transition, anticipate financial issues, and effectively utilize
available resources. With an increasing number of decommissioning projects being
conducted worldwide, it is critical that knowledge gained by experts with hands-on
experience is passed on to the younger generation of nuclear professionals.
Besides, this book describes the experiences of non-nuclear organizations that
have reutilized the human, financial, and physical site assets, with adaptations,
for a new productive mission, making it a key reference for all parties associated
with nuclear operation and decommissioning. Those responsible for nuclear
operation and decommissioning are encouraged to incorporate site reuse within an
integrated, beginning-to-end view of their projects. The book also appeals to
nuclear regulators as it highlights more opportunities to complete nuclear
decommissioning safely, speedily, and in the best interests of all concerned
parties. Includes lessons learned from worldwide case studies of reuse and
repurposing of nuclear plants from both the nuclear and non-nuclear industries
Provides practical guidance on a broad-spectrum of factors and opportunities for
nuclear decommissioning Identifies the roles and responsibilities of parties
involved, including nuclear operators, regulators and authorities, land planners
and environmentalists
The Handbook of Art and Design Librarianship Paul Glassman 2017-10-24 The Handbook
of Art and Design Librarianship integrates theory and practice to offer guidelines
for information professionals working in art and design environments who need to
support and anticipate the information needs of artists, designers, architects and
the historians who study those disciplines. Since the first edition of this title,
the world of art and design libraries has been transformed by rapid advances in
technology, an explosion in social media and the release of new standards and
guidelines. This new edition, offering mostly entirely new chapters, provides an
accessible, fully updated, guide to the world of academic art and design libraries
from a range of international experts who reflect current practice at a global
level. Coverage includes: case studies and library profiles, providing benchmarks
for developing facilitiesteaching and learning, including the ACRL Framework,
teaching with specialcollections, meta-literacies, instructional design and
cultural differencesdevelopments in institutional repositories, digital humanities
and makerspacescontemporary library design, spaces for collaboration and
sustainability. This book will be useful reading for students taking library and
information science courses in art librarianship, special collections, and
archives, as well as practising library and information professionals in art and
design school libraries, art museum libraries and public libraries.
The Palgrave Handbook of Contemporary Irish Theatre and Performance Eamonn Jordan
2018-09-18 This Handbook offers a multiform sweep of theoretical, historical,
practical and personal glimpses into a landscape roughly characterised as
contemporary Irish theatre and performance. Bringing together a spectrum of voices
and sensibilities in each of its four sections — Histories, Close-ups, Interfaces,
and Reflections — it casts its gaze back across the past sixty years or so to
recall, analyse, and assess the recent legacy of theatre and performance on this
island. While offering information, overviews and reflections of current thought
across its chapters, this book will serve most handily as food for thought and a
springboard for curiosity. Offering something different in its mix of themes and
perspectives, so that previously unexamined surfaces might come to light
individually and in conjunction with other essays, it is a wide-ranging and

indispensable resource in Irish theatre studies.
School Librarian’s Career Planner Hilda K. Weisburg 2013-06-12 This practical,
hands-on book covers the multifaceted aspects of how school librarians can
successfully carve out a unique niche within the educational community.
Research for Architectural Practice Katharine A. Martindale 2021-07-29 This book
provides a clear guide for practitioners looking to establish or already
conducting research projects in a practice context and graduate students looking
to support their studies and role within practice. The book is divided into three
key sections. The first section, across Chapters Two and Three, discusses why
research is relevant to practice, how it benefits both practice and their clients,
the breadth of topics, and tackles the key challenges facing research in practice
and discusses how to overcome them, including how to fund research in practice.
Section two, across Chapters Four to Seven, focuses on the mechanics of a research
project, providing a step-by-step guide to reviewing literature and publications,
data collection and research methods, ethics, writing up and publishing. In the
final section, Chapter Eight presents profiles of twelve architecture practices
ranging in size, structure, location, research interest and approach, followed by
illustrated profiles of their design influenced research work. The practices
featured here are Counterspace Studio, ZCD Architects, Baca Architects, Tonkin
Liu, Pomeroy Studio, Architecture Research Office, Architype, Gehl Architects,
Hayball, PLP Architects, White Arkitekter and Perkins&Will. With practice based
examples throughout, beautifully illustrated and written in a clear and accessible
style, this is an essential guide to conducting research that is relevant for
architectural practices of all size, location and expertise.
Lost Restaurants of Portland, Oregon Theresa Griffin Kennedy 2022-09-26 A full
menu of unforgettable events and historical milestones. Delve into the Rose City's
colorful and sometimes tumultuous past through the memories, meals and recipes
that put these bygone restaurants on the map. From The Quality Pie, a favorite of
Portlanders from all walks of life, to the River Queen, which enjoyed a long and
storied life as a working vessel before becoming a stationary restaurant on the
Willamette River, visitors and locals alike have enjoyed a unique variety of
eateries. Celebrities once enjoyed steak dinners in the Barbary Coast's Roaring
20's Room while Café Lena offered simpler fare to poets and dreamers in search of
a relaxed atmosphere. Join author Theresa Griffin Kennedy for a sumptuous tour of
Portland's shuttered cafés, diners and grand dining rooms.
Handbook of Research on Comparative Approaches to the Digital Age Revolution in
Europe and the Americas Passarelli, Brasilina 2015-09-21 The way we talk, work,
learn, and think has been greatly shaped by modern technology. These lifestyle
changes have made digital literacy the new written literacy, where those who are
not able to use computers are unable to function and perform everyday tasks. The
Handbook of Research on Comparative Approaches to the Digital Age Revolution in
Europe and the Americas explores the new ways that technology is shaping our
society and the advances it is bringing, along with potential drawbacks, such as
human jobs being replaced by computers. This expansive handbook is an essential
reference source for students, academics, and professionals in the fields of
communication, information technology, sociology, social policy, and education; it
will also prove of interest to policymakers, funding-agencies, and digital
inclusion program developers. This handbook features a broad scope of research-
based articles on topics including, but not limited to, computational thinking, e-
portfolios, e-citizenship, digital inclusion policies, and information literacy as
a form of community empowerment.
Getting the Word Out Maria Bonn 2014-12
ASEAN Australia Review 2020 Christopher Khatouki 2021-05-29 The ASEAN Australia
Review is the flagship publication of the ASEAN-Australia Strategic Youth
Partnership (AASYP). The 2020 edition features sixteen articles from young authors
across Southeast Asia and Australia on diverse range of topics centred around the
theme of Australia ASEAN Cooperation.
Socially Just Mining Caroline Baillie 2022-05-31 In this book we consider ways in
which mining companies do and can/should respect the human rights of communities
affected by mining operations. We examine what "can and should" means and to whom,
in a variety of mostly Peruvian contexts, and how engineers engage in "normative"
practices that may interfere with the communities' best interests. We hope to
raise awareness of the complexity of issues at stake and begin the necessary
process of critique—of self and of the industry in which an engineer chooses to
work. This book aims to alert engineering students to the price paid not only by
vulnerable communities but also by the natural environment when mining companies
engage in irresponsible and, often, illegal mining practices. If mining is to be
in our future, and if we are to have a future which is sustainable, engineering
students must learn to mine and support mining, in new ways—ways which are fairer,
more equitable, and cleaner than today.
Fostering Integrity in Research National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and
Medicine 2018-01-13 The integrity of knowledge that emerges from research is based
on individual and collective adherence to core values of objectivity, honesty,
openness, fairness, accountability, and stewardship. Integrity in science means
that the organizations in which research is conducted encourage those involved to
exemplify these values in every step of the research process. Understanding the
dynamics that support â€" or distort â€" practices that uphold the integrity of
research by all participants ensures that the research enterprise advances
knowledge. The 1992 report Responsible Science: Ensuring the Integrity of the
Research Process evaluated issues related to scientific responsibility and the
conduct of research. It provided a valuable service in describing and analyzing a
very complicated set of issues, and has served as a crucial basis for thinking
about research integrity for more than two decades. However, as experience has
accumulated with various forms of research misconduct, detrimental research
practices, and other forms of misconduct, as subsequent empirical research has
revealed more about the nature of scientific misconduct, and because technological
and social changes have altered the environment in which science is conducted, it
is clear that the framework established more than two decades ago needs to be
updated. Responsible Science served as a valuable benchmark to set the context for
this most recent analysis and to help guide the committee's thought process.
Fostering Integrity in Research identifies best practices in research and
recommends practical options for discouraging and addressing research misconduct
and detrimental research practices.
The Trillion Dollar Shift Marga Hoek 2018-01-12 Winner of the Gold Axiom Business
Book Award 2019 in the Philanthropy / Non Profit / Sustainability category. Over
the past 30 years, the world has seen great social improvements. Technology has
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been developing at an enormous pace and is helping to solve our most pressing
social and environmental challenges. Yet, despite this success, our current model
of development is still deeply problematic. Natural disasters triggered by climate
change have doubled since the 1980s, violence and armed conflict now cost more
than 13 percent of GDP, social inequality and youth unemployment is worsening
around the world, and climate change threatens the global population with
tremendous environmental as well as social problems. Using the United Nations
Sustainable Development Goals as a framework, this book sets out how business and
capital now have a real opportunity to help resolve these problems. With clear and
plentiful examples and cases of how businesses are making a difference, relevant
facts and figures to support the cases, and inspiring and instructional
information on how businesses can create sustainable value, this highly readable
book is a must-read for businesses (large and small) that wish to genuinely
support the delivery of the SDGs. The Paris Climate Agreement and the Sustainable
Development Goals (SDGs) drive change and offer a narrative and an opportunity to
all to speak in one language on sustainability. They provide us with a clear set
of targets for 2030. Through following the SDGs, opportunities abound for business
and capital to unlock markets which offer endless potential for profit while at
the same time working towards the Sustainable Development Goals. This book
illustrates for business how to make the much-needed Trillion Dollar Shift.
College of Charleston Ileana Strauch 2000 The eleventh-oldest college in the
nation, the College of Charleston stands as one of the country's most historic
academic institutions. Over the past few centuries, the College has provided
education and opportunity for students, faculty, and local Charlestonians against
a rare Southern backdrop, with a campus that mirrors the architectural charm and
elegance of the peninsula city. This volume, with over 200 black-and-white
photographs, transports readers on an incredible visual journey across an
nineteenth- and twentieth-century landscape of Charleston, a time and place unique
in the city's and school's history. Documenting the school's antebellum days as
the first municipal college in 1837, the turbulent years of the Civil War, the
campus's growth and evolution in the earlier part of the twentieth century, and
the traditions that continue today, this pictorial retrospective explores the many
elements of the Cougar experience: the College's student life, the development and
preservation of its buildings, its athletic teams and events, and the many diverse
student-run organizations.
Qhapaq Ñan, Andean Road System UNESCO 2021-12-31
Political Change in the Middle East and North Africa Szmolka Inmaculada Szmolka
2017-06-29 Taking a comparative approach, this book considers the ways in which
political regimes have changed since the Arab Spring. It addresses a series of
questions about political change in the context of the revolutions, upheavals and
protests that have taken place in North Africa and the Arab Middle East since
December 2010, and looks at the various processes have been underway in the
region: democratisation (Tunisia), failed democratic transitions (Egypt, Libya and
Yemen), political liberalisation (Morocco) and increased authoritarianism
(Bahrain, Kuwait, Syria). In other countries, in contrast to these changes, the
authoritarian regimes remain intact (Saudi Arabia, Qatar, Arab United Emirates.
The T4t Issue Cameron Awkward-Rich 2022-02-17 Originating in Craigslist personals
to indicate a trans person seeking another trans person, the term "t4t" has come
to describe not only circuits of desire and attraction but also practices of trans
solidarity and mutual aid. Contributors to this issue investigate the multiple
meanings associated with t4t, considering both its potential and its shortcomings.
They explore forms of Black trans kinship, consider the possibilities and limits
of trans crowdfunding, theorize transmasculine pornography as a site of identity
formation, and critique t4t spaces that allow for abuse or exploitation. Because
t4t names a type of separatism, it carries risks such as identity policing, the
prioritization of one aspect of identity over others, and difficulty engaging in
strategic coalition. And yet, in a world that remains hostile to trans forms of
life, t4t also circulates as a promising practice of love, repair, and healing.
Contributors. Cassius Adair, Aren Aizura, Cameron Awkward-Rich, Chris Barcelos,
Cynthia Citlallín Delgado Huitrón, Lauren Fournier, Vox Jo Hsu, Christopher Joseph
Lee, Amira Lundy-Harris, Hil Malatino, Amy Marvin, Isaac Preiss, Amir Rabiyah,
Nicholas Reich
The Impact of Mining Lifecycles in Mongolia and Kyrgyzstan Troy Sternberg
2021-09-27 This volume investigates how mining affects societies and communities
in Mongolia and Kyrgyzstan. As ex-Soviet states, Mongolia and Kyrgyzstan share
history, culture and transitions to democracy. Most importantly, both are mineral-
rich countries on China’s frontier and epi-centres of resource extraction. This
volume examines challenges communities in these countries encounter on the long
journey through resource exploration, extraction and mine closure. The book is
organised into three related sections which travel from mine licensing and
instigation to early anticipation of benefit through the realisation of social and
environmental impacts to finite issues such as jobs, monitoring, dispute
resolution and reclamation. Most originally, each chapter will include a final
section entitled ‘Notes from the Field’ that presents the voice of in-country
researchers and stakeholders. These sections will provide local contextual
knowledge on the chapter’s theme by practitioners from Mongolia and Central Asia.
The volume thereby offers a distinctively grounded perspective on the tensions and
benefits of mining in this dynamic region. Using Mongolia and Kyrgyzstan as case
studies, the volume reflects on the evolving challenges communities and societies
encounter with resource extraction worldwide. The book will be of great interest
to students and scholars of mining and natural resource extraction, corporate
social responsibility and sustainable development.
Making Africa Work Greg Mills 2017-09-15 Sub-Saharan Africa faces three big inter-
related challenges over the next generation. It will double its population to two
billion by 2045. By then more than half of Africans will be living in cities. And
this group of mostly young people will be connected with each other and the world
through mobile devices. Properly harnessed and planned for, this is a tremendously
positive force for change. Without economic growth and jobs, it could prove a
political and social catastrophe. Old systems of patronage and of muddling through
will no longer work because of these population increases. Instead, if leaders
want to continue in power, they will have to promote economic growth in a more
dynamic manner. Making Africa Work is a first-hand account and handbook of how to
ensure growth beyond commodities and create jobs in the continent.
Managing Cultural Festivals Elisa Salvador 2022-02-14 This book aims at renewing
the attention on a niche field, Cultural Festivals, so important for valorizing
cultural traditions and local heritage visibility as well as social well-being.
Following the disruptive consequences of the COVID-19 pandemic, this fragile
sector deserves more attention from public authorities and stakeholders at
national and European levels with a suitable and dedicated plan of recovery and
valorization. This book provides a comparative analysis of Cultural Festivals in
Europe, taking insights from an international range of high-level scholarly
contributors. Individual chapters highlight and analyse challenges around the
organisation, management and economics of Cultural Festivals. As a whole, the book
provides a comprehensive overview of scholarly research in this area, setting the
scene for the future research agenda. Matters related to educational programs and
new audience development, as well as challenges related to digitalization, are
also included. The book employs a tradition versus innovation lens to help readers
account for the consequences of the digital revolution, new audience development
and an educational agenda. The result is a book which will be valuable reading for

researchers, academics and students in the fields of event and cultural management
and beyond.
The Book of the States 2020 Council of State Governments 2020
Five Albanian Villages Antonio Laurìa 2020-12-27 This book is the result of a
research project designed and carried out at the Department of Architecture,
University of Florence. This research was based on the transfer of knowledge from
members of the Albanian Diaspora in Italy (university students, young architects
and researchers) to their home country. This unique process blazed a trail in the
Albania-related studies by creating a methodology, which could be replicated not
only in Albanian rural contexts, but also elsewhere. The book constitutes a
structured tool for generating sustainable and socially inclusive territorial
development processes in five lesser-known Albanian cultural sites. Their tangible
and intangible cultural heritage was seen as a driving factor for triggering
development processes aimed at improving the inhabitants’ quality of life and
strengthening local identity and social networks. Through concrete proposals and
strategies, the book offers scenarios and solutions capable of enhancing the
potential of each village and, at the same time, counteracting the effects of land
abandonment that so often characterise them.
Assessment of Nontimber Forest Products in the United States Under Changing
Conditions James L. Chamberlain 2018-08-24 Nontimber forest products (NTFPs) are
fundamental to the functioning of healthy forests and play vital roles in the
cultures and economies of the people of the United States. However, these plants
and fungi used for food, medicine, and other purposes have not been fully
incorporated into management, policy, and resource valuation. This report is a
forest-sectorwide assessment of the state of the knowledge regarding NTFPs science
and management information for U.S. forests and rangelands (and hereafter referred
to as the NTFP assessment). The NTFP assessment serves as a baseline science
synthesis and provides information for managing nontimber forest resources in the
United States. In addition, this NTFP assessment provides information for
national-level reporting on natural capital and the ecosystem services NTFPs
provide. The report also provides technical input to the 2017 National Climate
Assessment (NCA) under development by the U.S. Global Change Research Program
(USGCRP).
High Possibility STEM Classrooms Jane Hunter 2020-12-22 This book offers a new,
research-based approach to STEM education in early, elementary, and middle years
of schooling, concentrating on building teacher agency and integrated approaches
to teaching and learning in High Possibility STEM Classrooms. Author Jane Hunter
presents a globally oriented, contemporary framework for powerful Integrated STEM,
based on mixed-methods research data from three studies conducted in 14 schools in
language-diverse, disadvantaged, and urbanized communities in Australia. Theory,
creativity, life preparation, public learning, and contextual accommodations are
all utilized to help educators create hands-on, inquiry-led, and project-based
approaches to STEM education in the classroom. A set of highly accessible case
studies is offered that places pedagogy at the center of practice – an approach
valuable for researchers, school leaders, and teachers alike. Ultimately, this
text responds to the call for examples of what successful Integrated STEM teaching
and learning looks like in schools. The book concludes with an evidence-based
blueprint for preparing for less siloed and more transdisciplinary approaches to
education in schools. Hunter argues not only for High Possibility STEM Classrooms
but for High Possibility STEM Schools, enriching the dialogue around the future
directions of STEM, STEAM, middle leadership, technological literacies, and
assessment within contemporary classrooms.
The Comparative Guide to WordPress in Libraries Amanda L. Goodman 2013-12-12 In
this LITA guide, User Experience (UX) librarian and seasoned WordPress instructor
Goodman leads you step-by-step through the basic planning process for a library
website that meets your users’ needs and fits your available resources for
maintaining it.
Practical Tips for Facilitating Research Moira J. Bent 2016-03-16 This practical
guide offers innovative tips and reliable best practice to enable new and
experienced library and information professionals to evaluate their current
provision and develop their service to meet the evolving needs of the research
community. Interacting effectively with information is at the heart of all
research, consequently information professionals have a key role to play in
facilitating the development of researchers who are able to operate confidently
and successfully in the information world. Grounded in current theory and informed
by practitioners from around the world, this practical book offers a wide range of
ideas and methods to assist library and information professionals in developing
and managing their role in the research environment. Part of the Practical Tips
for Library and Information Professionals series, the book is organised into eight
sections: landscapes and models structures and strategies places and spaces
library staff roles collections specific interventions in the research process or
lifecycle teaching approaches information literacy skills workshops and
programmes. Practical Tips for Facilitating Research will be essential reading for
academic liaison librarians, research support librarians and all library and
information professionals who work with research staff and students.
The Network Reshapes the Library Lorcan Dempsey 2014-08-18 Since he began posting
in 2003, Dempsey has used his blog to explore nearly every important facet of
library technology, from the emergence of Web 2.0 as a concept to open source ILS
tools and the push to web-scale library management systems.
Surface Architecture David Leatherbarrow 2005-02-11 A study of the building
surface, architecture's primary instrument of identity and engagement with its
surroundings. Visually, many contemporary buildings either reflect their systems
of production or recollect earlier styles and motifs. This division between
production and representation is in some ways an extension of that between
modernity and tradition. In this book, David Leatherbarrow and Mohsen Mostafavi
explore ways that design can take advantage of production methods such that
architecture is neither independent of nor dominated by technology. Leatherbarrow
and Mostafavi begin with the theoretical and practical isolation of the building
surface as the subject of architectural design. The autonomy of the surface, the
"free facade," presumes a distinction between the structural and nonstructural
elements of the building, between the frame and the cladding. Once the skin of the
building became independent of its structure, it could just as well hang like a
curtain, or like clothing. The focus of the relationship between structure and
skin is the architectural surface. In tracing the handling of this surface, the
authors examine both contemporary buildings and those of the recent past.
Architects discussed include Albert Kahn, Ludwig Mies van der Rohe, Alison and
Peter Smithson, Alejandro de la Sota, Robert Venturi, Jacques Herzog, and Pierre
de Meuron. The properties of a building's surface—whether it is made of concrete,
metal, glass, or other materials—are not merely superficial; they construct the
spatial effects by which architecture communicates. Through its surfaces a
building declares both its autonomy and its participation in its surroundings.
The Lost Apothecary Sarah Penner 2021-03-02 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
Named Most Anticipated of 2021 by Newsweek, Good Housekeeping, Hello! magazine,
Oprah.com, Bustle, Popsugar, Betches, Sweet July, and GoodReads! March 2021 Indie
Next Pick and #1 LibraryReads Pick “A bold, edgy, accomplished debut!” —Kate
Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of The Alice Network A forgotten history.
A secret network of women. A legacy of poison and revenge. Welcome to The Lost
Apothecary… Hidden in the depths of eighteenth-century London, a secret apothecary
shop caters to an unusual kind of clientele. Women across the city whisper of a
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mysterious figure named Nella who sells well-disguised poisons to use against the
oppressive men in their lives. But the apothecary’s fate is jeopardized when her
newest patron, a precocious twelve-year-old, makes a fatal mistake, sparking a
string of consequences that echo through the centuries. Meanwhile in present-day
London, aspiring historian Caroline Parcewell spends her tenth wedding anniversary
alone, running from her own demons. When she stumbles upon a clue to the unsolved
apothecary murders that haunted London two hundred years ago, her life collides
with the apothecary’s in a stunning twist of fate—and not everyone will survive.
With crackling suspense, unforgettable characters and searing insight, The Lost
Apothecary is a subversive and intoxicating debut novel of secrets, vengeance and
the remarkable ways women can save each other despite the barrier of time.
Undoing the Knots Maureen O'Connell 2022-01-25 A personal and historical
examination of white Catholic anti-Blackness in the US told through 5 generations
of one family, and a call for meaningful racial healing and justice within
Catholicism Excavating her Catholic family’s entanglements with race and racism
from the time they immigrated to America to the present, Maureen O’Connell traces,
by implication, how the larger Catholic population became white and why, despite
the tenets of their faith, so many white Catholics have lukewarm commitments to
racial justice. O’Connell was raised by devoutly Catholic parents with a clear
moral and civic guiding principle: those to whom much is given, much is expected.
She became a theologian steeped in social ethics, engaged in critical race theory,
and trained in the fundamentals of anti-racism. And still she found herself
failing to see how her well-meaning actions affected the Black members of her
congregations. It seemed that whenever she tried to undo the knots of racism, she
only ended up getting more tangled in them. Undoing the Knots weaves together
narrative history, theology, and critical race theory to begin undoing these
knots: to move away from doing good and giving back and toward dismantling the
white Catholic identity and the economic and social structures it has erected and
maintained.
The Oxford Handbook of U.S. Health Law I. Glenn Cohen 2016-11-18 The Oxford
Handbook of U.S. Health Law covers the breadth and depth of health law, with
contributions from the most eminent scholars in the field. The Handbook paints
with broad thematic strokes the major features of American healthcare law and
policy, its recent reforms including the Affordable Care Act, its relationship to
medical ethics and constitutional principles, and how it compares to the
experience of other countries. It explores the legal framework for the patient
experience, from access through treatment, to recourse (if treatment fails), and
examines emerging issues involving healthcare information, the changing nature of
healthcare regulation, immigration, globalization, aging, and the social
determinants of health. This Handbook provides valuable content, accessible to
readers new to the subject, as well as to those who write, teach, practice, or
make policy in health law.
Serving Library Users from Asia John Hickok 2019-06-12 Asian populations are among
some of the fastest growing cultural groups in the US. This book is a
comprehensive guide to serving library users from 24 specific Asian countries. It
begins with a broad overview of how libraries can better serve Asian communities
and then devotes a chapter to each country, providing wealth of valuable
resources.
The Alternative Investment Fund Managers Directive Dirk Zetzsche 2020-09-17 In the
ten years since its coming into force, the Alternative Investment Fund Managers
Directive (AIFMD), with almost EUR 7 trillion assets under management in its
remit, has become an important piece of European regulation complementing the
Undertakings for Collective Investment in Transferable Securities (UCITS) and the
Markets in Financial Instruments (MiFI) frameworks. This third edition of the most
comprehensive and in-depth analysis of the AIFMD and its related European
investment fund legislation (including the European Venture Capital Fund
Regulation, the European Social Entrepreneurship Fund Regulation, the European
Long-Term Investment Fund Regulation and the European Money Market Fund Regulation
among others) brings together fund industry experts, fund supervisors,
consultants, lawyers and academics to discuss the content and system of the
directive from every angle, including its relation not only to the UCITS and MiFI
frameworks but also to pension funds, the Sustainable Finance Disclosure
Regulation, the Securitization Regulation and the Cross Border Funds Distribution
Directive and Regulation, as well as related pieces of tax regulation at the
European level. Further, the third edition emphasizes the function of such factors
in the financial services value chain as the following: the AIFMD’s approach to
robo-advisors; digital asset funds; infrastructure investments in the context of
real estate and sustainable investments; risk management; transparency; and impact
on alternative investment strategies. Five country reports, focusing on the
European Union’s five most important financial centres for alternative investment
funds, deal with the potential interactions among the AIFMD and the relevant laws
and regulations of France, Germany, Luxembourg, Ireland and The Netherlands. This
thoroughly updated edition elaborates on potential difficulties encountered when
applying the directive and provides potential solutions to the problems it raises.
The book is sure to be warmly welcomed by fund lawyers and consultants, investors

and their counsels, fund managers, depositaries, asset managers and
administrators, as well as regulators and academics in the field.
Hidden Cities Fabrizio Nevola 2022-02-28 This groundbreaking collection explores
the convergence of the spatial and digital turns through a suite of smartphone
apps (Hidden Cities) that present research-led itineraries in early modern cities
as public history. The Hidden Cities apps have expanded from an initial case
example of Renaissance Florence to a further five historic European cities. This
collection considers how the medium structures new methodologies for site-based
historical research, while also providing a platform for public history
experiences that go beyond typical heritage priorities. It also presents
guidelines for user experience design that reconciles the interests of researchers
and end users. A central section of the volume presents the underpinning original
scholarship that shapes the locative app trails, illustrating how historical
research can be translated into public-facing work. The final section examines how
history, delivered in the format of geolocated apps, offers new opportunities for
collaboration and innovation: from the creation of museums without walls,
connecting objects in collections to their original settings, to informing
decision-making in city tourism management. Hidden Cities is a valuable resource
for upper-level undergraduates, postgraduates, and scholars across a variety of
disciplines including urban history, public history, museum studies, art and
architecture, and digital humanities.
Trade eBooks in Libraries Paul Whitney 2016-12-05 With the advent of downloadable
retail eBooks marketed to individual consumers, for the first time in their
history libraries encountered an otherwise commercially available text format they
were prevented from adding to their collections. Trade eBooks in Libraries
examines the legal frameworks which gave rise to this phenomenon and advocacy
efforts undertaken in different jurisdictions to remove barriers to library
access. The principal authors provide a general historical overview and an
analysis of library/eBook principles developed by a variety of library
associations and government reviews. In addition, experts from twelve countries
present summaries of eBook developments in their respective countries and regions.
Librarian as Communicator Helen Fallon 2019-04-30 As the information landscape
evolves and takes shape using traditional and new platforms, it is the role of
Academic Libraries to take the lead in communicating, developing and informing
these changes in timely and relevant ways. Experienced librarians and those new to
the field seek out innovative and more effective way to engage with users and
stakeholders. This book provides a variety of communication strategies for
different user groups, taking into account the changing information landscape and
the application and implications of social media developments. A major driver in
higher education is the change in the scholarly communication model where
initiatives such as Open Access, Institutional Repositories and Data Management
are challenging previous practice whilst offering new opportunities for
leadership. These communication developments provide opportunities for academic
librarians who need the insight and awareness to take these chances. Librarian as
Communicator provides research-based explorations of the above topics, covering
developing areas and also the communication skills that are needed for the
academic library to have a continuing role in the 21st Century. It was originally
published as a special issue of the journal New Review of Academic Librarianship.
OECD Rural Policy Reviews Linking Indigenous Communities with Regional Development
OECD 2019-07-17 The 38 million Indigenous peoples living across 13 OECD countries
contribute to stronger regional and national economies, and have unique assets and
knowledge that address global challenges such as climate change.
Pollution Assessment for Sustainable Practices in Applied Sciences and Engineering
Abdel-Mohsen O. Mohamed 2020-10-25 Pollution Assessment for Sustainable Practices
in Applied Sciences and Engineering provides an integrated reference for academics
and professionals working on land, air, and water pollution. The protocols
discussed and the extensive number of case studies help environmental engineers to
quickly identify the correct process for projects under study. The book is divided
into four parts; each of the first three covers a separate environment: Geosphere,
Atmosphere, and Hydrosphere. The first part covers ground assessment,
contamination, geo-statistics, remote sensing, GIS, risk assessment and
management, and environmental impact assessment. The second part covers
atmospheric assessment topics, including the dynamics of contaminant transport,
impacts of global warming, indoor and outdoor techniques and practice. The third
part is dedicated to the hydrosphere including both the marine and fresh water
environments. Finally, part four examines emerging issues in pollution assessment,
from nanomaterials to artificial intelligence. There are a wide variety of case
studies in the book to help bridge the gap between concept and practice.
Environmental Engineers will benefit from the integrated approach to pollution
assessment across multiple spheres. Practicing engineers and students will also
benefit from the case studies, which bring the practice side by side with
fundamental concepts. Provides a comprehensive overview of pollution assessment
Covers land, underground, water and air pollution Includes outdoor and indoor
pollution assessment Presents case studies that help bridge the gap between
concepts and practice
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